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The library director, or their designee, must approve all requests for use of the bulletin 

board. Library staff will remove dated notices after approximately four weeks.  

 

Acceptable Materials  

 

The bulletin board in the library foyer is provided for the purpose of informing the 

public of:  

1. Postings from the Town of Lyme and other government agencies.  

2. Educational and cultural activities, events and services available in the 

library's service area. The sponsoring agency must be identified on the poster. 

Priority will be given to free local events and services. Posting does not 

constitute endorsement by the library.  

 

Exclusions  

The following items/types will not be approved for use on the bulletin board:  

1. Political campaign materials of a partisan nature urging people to vote for or 

against a person or an issue.  

2. Petitions of any kind.  

3. Postings designed for individual or commercial profit or gain.  

4. Postings containing content that could be considered discriminatory or 

harassing, or which advocate in any way such discrimination.  

 
-Approved by vote of CFL Board of Trustees, 02 December 2024 
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